
 
B.R. Mendelson to the Secretary of Academic Council Re:  Report of Graduate Studies 
Working Group.   

 
R. Mendelson briefly introduced this report, which is distributed now in anticipation of 
discussion of it at the December meeting. 

 
R. Mendelson outlined the principle features of the report of the Graduate Studies Working 
Group and called on members of Council to review the document, to discuss it with their 
constituents and to come to the December meeting prepared to discuss the report in greater 
detail.  The Graduate Studies Working Group then anticipates considering comments made at 
Council and bringing a full and final report of the group later in the academic year. 

 
C. Cassidy commented that as head of the Modus Operandi Committee she particularly 
appreciates the process being followed by the Graduate Studies Working Group in preparing 
Council for detailed discussion of the report. 

 


